
Third 2018 America the Beautiful Release Available to Pre-order at APMEX 
 
APMEX, the nation’s largest Precious Metals e-retailer, is excited to announce the latest release in the 
extremely successful America the Beautiful Silver Bullion Coin™ series. The 2018 5 oz Silver ATB 
Voyageurs National Park, MN, marks the third coin of 2018. 
 
As the U.S. Mint’s 50 State Quarters program came to an end in 2008, they prepared for the next series 
of circulating quarters. The America the Beautiful Series launched in 2010 and will continue into 2021, 
with each coin celebrating a national park or national site from each U.S. state and territory. Each design 
is available as a circulating quarter, but collectors have been highly interested in the 5 oz Silver bullion 
coins, showcasing the exceptional parks and sites in large detail. 
 
Established as a National Park in 1975, that area of land has been occupied by humans for nearly 10,000 
years. Logging, a Gold rush and commercial fishing were the main industries throughout the years. Now, 
the official National Park encompasses all or part of four major lakes, meaning the the main body of the 
park is only accessible by boat and by snowmobile, ski or snowshoe in the winter. 
 
This 43rd release of the series depicts a duck swimming along the rocky shores of one of the numerous 
bodies of water within the park’s borders. The obverse, like each prior coin in the series, features the 
iconic John Flanagan portrait of George Washington, along with the words “United States of America”, 
“Liberty”, “In God We Trust” and “Quarter Dollar”. 
 
APMEX offers a range purchasing options in addition to the single coin, including MintDirect® tubes. This 
process, available exclusively at APMEX, ensures each 10-coin tube was sealed in protective plastic 
immediately after being removed from the mint-sealed boxes, guaranteeing the tubes remain 
unopened, unsorted and unsearched. 
 
Find the new 2018 5 oz Silver ATB Voyageurs National Park coin, or shop the entire America the 
Beautiful Series, available now at APMEX. 

About APMEX, Inc. 

For more than 15 years, APMEX has been one of the nation's largest Precious Metals e-retailers. 
Boasting over $10 billion in transactions, APMEX was recently ranked the #1 Specialty E-Retailer and #45 
out of 500 e-retailers by Internet Retailer Magazine. APMEX has the largest selection of bullion and 
numismatic items provided by a retailer, boasting more than 10,000 products. Product offerings include 
all U.S. Mint bullion such as Gold, Silver and Platinum American Eagle coins. APMEX also sells products 
from leading mints around the world including The Royal Mint, Perth Mint, Royal Canadian Mint and 
many others. APMEX is a member of the American Numismatic Association, the International Precious 
Metals Institute and the Industry Council for Tangible Assets. For additional information, visit 
www.APMEX.com or call (800) 375-9006. 
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